Lodi Pupil Personnel Association, Inc.

P.o. Box 1060, Lodi, CA 95241
www.Ippainc.wix.com/lppainc

October 18" 2024

Erin Church, Assistant Superintendent — Personnel Services
Lodi Unified School District

1305 E. Vine St.

Lodi, CA 95240

Dear Ms. Church,

Pursuant to the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Lodi Unified School District and the
Lodi Pupil Personnel Association, the LPPA is officially submitting the following reopeners for
negotiations for the 2024-25 school year:

e Article X — Transfers and Assignments

e Article XIII — Length of Day

e Article XV — Salary and other compensation
e Article XVII - Fringe Benefits

Thank you,

e

Jennifer Shirron
LPPA. Lead Negotiator



